
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2218, GEORGE 6530 
TEL: 044 873 4017    FAX: 044 873 4546 

EMAIL: juniors@scgu.co.za or info@scgu.co.za 

 
11 February 2019 
 
Re: Katberg Challenge – 14 - 16 March 2019 
 
Dear Players and Parents, 
 
On behalf of the Southern Cape Golf Union and Southern Cape Junior Golf it gives me pleasure to announce 
the teams to represent Southern Cape Junior Golf at the tournament taking place at the Katberg Resort from 
14 March – 16 March 2019. I would like to congratulate you and your child with this selection to represent 
Southern Cape in the Under 13 and Under 15 age group respectively (selected on age on the tee).  
 
The U13 team selected is as follows: 

1. Ryan Melville  073 886 6902 
2. Nathan Jacobs  083 456 5622 
3. Jasmin Furstenberg 082 940 0713 
4. Cronje de Villiers  087 486 4632 
5. Elvern Appollis  082 370 7767 
6. Jonathan Ackerman 061 497 7842 

 
Manager: Brian Jacobs  083 456 5622 
 
The U15 team selected is as follows: 

1. Dylan Melville  073 886 6902 
2. Franco Gericke  082 787 8965 
3. Tiaan Hugo  082 789 1048 
4. Ian Barnard  084 787 5700 
5. Michael Nortje  072 270 0163 
6. Joshua Osner  083 275 3717 

 
Manager: Gavin Melville  073 886 6902 
 
  


